
 

 

 

 

 

PRODUCT RECALL 
93007 - KIC Ube Cheese 300g 

Date of recall: 09 Jul 2024 

 

KATIE’S is recalling a specific batch of KIC Ube Cheese 300g, as the approved food 
establishments and traceability information isn’t declared on the label. 

Product batches affected 

KIC Ube Cheese 300g 

Best Before Date: All BBD earlier than or equal to 30 Oct 2024 

What you should do 

If you’ve bought an affected product, please don’t eat it. Instead, return it to a Longdan store for 
a refund. No receipt is required. Use our store locator to find your nearest Longdan. 

Contact Details 

For more information, contact Longdan Customer Services on +44 (0)20 8556 8828 

https://longdan.co.uk/pages/locations

